LUMINARY

LEARNING NETWORK

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

LUMINARY LEARNING NETWORK BOARD

Wednesday, January 18, 2023

A portion of the LLN board will convene for an interview with the Denver Public
Schools Authorizing & Accountability team as part of the innovation zone review
process. The interview will be conducted via Google Meet:
meet.google.com/dkx-hefh-mxw



